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Visual Basic 2005 Harvey M. Deitel 2006 This revision
incorporates the latest.NET features. Intended for
beginning to intermediate level Visual Basic
programmers, it includes all of the hallmark features of
the How to Program series: the Detiels' signature LiveCodeTM Approach, hundreds of programming tips and an
extensive set of interesting exercises and substantial
projects. - Learn from thousands of lines of code in
hundreds of complete working programs - From the basics
to ADO.NET database development, XML programming,
ASP.NET, Web Services, security, wireless applications,
and much more - Contains hundreds of real-world tips
identifying good programming practices, common errors,
performance optimization techniques, and
debugging/reliability solutions.
Programming WCF Services Juval Lowy 2007-02-20 Written
by Microsoft software legend Juval Lowy, Programming WCF
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

Services is the authoritative introduction to
Microsoft's new, and some say revolutionary, unified
platform for developing service-oriented applications
(SOA) on Windows. Relentlessly practical, the book
delivers insight, not documentation, to teach developers
what they need to know to build the next generation of
SOAs. After explaining the advantages of serviceorientation for application design and teaching the
basics of how to develop SOAs using WCF, the book shows
how you can take advantage of built-in features such as
service hosting, instance management, asynchronous
calls, synchronization, reliability, transaction
management, disconnected queued calls and security to
build best in class applications. Programming WCF
Services focuses on the rationale behind particular
design decisions, often shedding light on poorlydocumented and little-understood aspects of SOA
development. Developers and architects will learn not
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only the "how" of WCF programming, but also relevant
design guidelines, best practices, and pitfalls.
Original techniques and utilities provided by the author
throughout the book go well beyond anything that can be
found in conventional sources. Based on experience and
insight gained while taking part in the strategic design
of WCF and working with the team that implemented it,
Programming WCF Services provides experienced working
professionals with the definitive work on WCF. Not only
will this book make you a WCF expert, it will make you a
better software engineer. It's the Rosetta Stone of WCF.
Microsoft Visual Studio 2010: A Beginner's Guide Joe
Mayo 2010-04-05 Essential Skills--Made Easy! Written by
a Microsoft MVP and Visual Studio expert, this hands-on
guide gets you started with the latest release of
Microsoft's flagship Integrated Development Environment
(IDE). Microsoft Visual Studio 2010: A Beginner's Guide
shows you how to build applications from the ground up,
covering C#, VB.NET, ASP.NET, Silverlight, Windows
Presentation Foundation (WPF), and Windows Communication
Foundation (WCF). You'll also learn how to customize the
IDE, adding your own tools that integrate with Visual
Studio 2010, and edit and debug your applications.
Designed for Easy Learning Key Skills & Concepts-Chapter-opening lists of specific skills covered in the
chapter Notes--Extra information related to the topic
being covered Tips--Helpful reminders or alternate ways
of doing things Annotated Syntax--Example code with
commentary that describes the programming techniques
being illustrated Joe Mayo is an independent consultant,
specializing in Microsoft.NET tecnnologies. He is the
author of LINQ Programming and other books. Joe is also
the recipient of multiple Microsoft MVP awards.
Professional Visual Studio 2008 Nick Randolph 2011-01-31
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

Professional Visual Studio 2008 Microsoft Visual Studio
2008 is the latest version in the ongoing evolution of
the Integrated Development Environment (IDE), and this
resource examines the diverse facets of the IDE—from
common tasks to intricate functions to the powerful
tools that accompany the main code editing and design
windows. Written by a unique author duo and offering an
in-depth look at the powerful and fascinating features
and techniques of the IDE, this book explores each
aspect of the development life cycle from the
perspective of how Visual Studio 2008 can make your life
easier. Each chapter is packed with examples that
illustrate uses for various tools, commands, and
shortcuts of Visual Studio 2008. You will gradually
learn to identify where a feature is used, conclude how
you can use it to its fullest potential, and then
seamlessly apply that feature to help solve real-world
problems.
Visual Basic in Easy Steps Mike McGrath 2016 "Covers
Visual Studio Community 2015"--Cover.
Professional Visual Studio 2013 Bruce Johnson 2014-03-05
Comprehensive guide to Visual Studio 2013 Visual Studio
is your essential tool for Windows programming. Visual
Studio 2013 features important updates to the user
interface and to productivity. In Professional Visual
Studio 2013, author, Microsoft Certified Trainer, and
Microsoft Visual C# MVP Bruce Johnson brings three
decades of industry experience to guide you through the
update, and he doesn't just gloss over the basics. With
his unique IDE-centric approach, he steers into the
nooks and crannies to help you use Visual Studio 2013 to
its maximum potential. Choose from more theme options,
check out the new icons, and make your settings portable
Step up your workflow with hover colors, auto brace
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completion, peek, and CodeLens Code ASP.NET faster than
ever with new shortcuts Get acquainted with the new
SharePoint 2013 environment Find your way around the new
XAML editor for Windows Store apps Visual Studio 2013
includes better support for advanced debugging
techniques, vast improvements to the visual database
tools, and new support for UI testing for Windows Store
apps. This update is the key to smoother, quicker
programming, and Professional Visual Studio 2013 is your
map to everything inside.
Microsoft Visual Studio 2015 Unleashed Lars Powers
2015-08-07 Microsoft Visual Studio 2015 empowers you to
write next-generation applications for any modern
environment: mobile, web, cloud, universal Windows
10/8.x, database, and beyond. This end-to-end deep dive
will help working developers squeeze maximum
productivity out of Microsoft’s powerful new toolset.
The authors combine authoritative and detailed
information about Microsoft’s latest IDE, with extensive
insights and best practices drawn from decades of
development experience. Developers will quickly get
comfortable with Visual Studio 2015’s updated interface,
master its new capabilities, leverage its extensive new
support for open standards, and discover multiple
opportunities to leverage its .NET 4.6 platform and
language improvements. By focusing entirely on Visual
Studio 2015 Professional, the authors go deeper into
Microsoft’s core product than ever before. You’ll find
expert coverage of everything from debugging through
deploying to Azure, IDE extension and automation through
cross-platform mobile development. Throughout, this
book’s focus is relentlessly practical: how to apply
Microsoft’s tools to build better software, faster.
Detailed information on how to... Master Visual Studio
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

2015’s updated interface and key tools: Solutions,
Projects, Browsers, Explorers, Editors, and Designers to
improve productivity Develop robust cross-platform
mobile apps for Windows, iOS, and Android using Apache
Cordova templates for Visual Studio Use the new ASP.NET
5 to build modern web solutions that run on Windows,
Mac, or Linux Develop Single Page Applications (SPAs)
based on HTML5 and rich client-side JavaScript
frameworks such as Knockout, AngularJS, Bootstrap, and
more Accelerate cloud development with the Azure SDK,
QuickStart templates, and Azure management portal Create
mobile service solutions using ASP.NET Web API and WCF
Streamline data development across multiple platforms
with Entity Framework 7 Develop modern Microsoft Office
business applications Perform robust, automated unit
testing as you code, increasing your confidence in
changes and refactoring Extend the VS 2015 IDE and Code
Editor by creating custom, productivity-enhancing
solutions Download all examples and source code
presented in this book from
informit.com/title/9780672337369 as they become
available.
C# for Programmers Harvey M. Deitel 2005-11-21 The
practicing programmer's DEITEL® guide to C# and the
powerful Microsoft .NET Framework Written for
programmers with a background in C++, Java, or other
high-level languages, this book applies the Deitel
signature live-code approach to teaching programming and
explores Microsoft's C# language and the new .NET 2.0 in
depth. The book is updated for Visual Studio® 2005 and
C# 2.0, and presents C# concepts in the context of fully
tested programs, complete with syntax shading, detailed
line-by-line code descriptions, and program outputs. The
book features 200+ C# applications with 16,000+ lines of
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proven C# code, as well as 300+ programming tips that
will help you build robust applications. Start with a
concise introduction to C# fundamentals using an early
classes and objects approach, then rapidly move on to
more advanced topics, including multithreading, XML,
ADO.NET 2.0, ASP.NET 2.0, Web services, network
programming, and .NET remoting. Along the way you will
enjoy the Deitels' classic treatment of object-oriented
programming and a new, OOD/UML™ ATM case study,
including a complete C# implementation. When you are
finished, you will have everything you need to build
next-generation Windows applications, Web applications,
and Web services. Dr. Harvey M. Deitel and Paul J.
Deitel are the founders of Deitel & Associates, Inc.,
the internationally recognized programming languages
content-creation and corporate-training organization.
Together with their colleagues at Deitel & Associates,
Inc., they have written many international best-selling
programming languages textbooks that millions of people
worldwide have used to master C, C++, Java™, C#, XML,
Visual Basic®, Perl, Python, and Internet and Web
programming. The DEITEL® Developer Series is designed
for practicing programmers. The series presents focused
treatments of emerging technologies, including .NET,
J2EE, Web services, and more. Practical, Example-Rich
Coverage Of: C# 2.0, .NET 2.0, FCL ASP.NET 2.0, Web
Forms and Controls Database, SQL, and ADO.NET 2.0
Networking and .NET Remoting XML, Web Services Generics,
Collections GUI/Windows® Forms OOP: Classes,
Inheritance, and Polymorphism OOD/UML™ ATM Case Study
Graphics and Multimedia Multithreading Exception
Handling And more... VISIT WWW.DEITEL.COM Download code
examples To receive updates on this book, subscribe to
the free DEITEL® BUZZ ONLINE e-mail newsletter at
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

www.deitel.com/newsletter/subscribe.html Read archived
Issues of the DEITEL® BUZZ ONLINE Get corporate training
information
Introducing .NET 4.5 Alex Mackey 2012-11-27 Microsoft
has introduced a large number of changes to the way that
the .NET Framework operates. Familiar technologies have
being altered, best practices replaced, and developer
methodologies adjusted. Many developers find it hard to
keep up with the pace of change across .NET's everwidening array of technologies. The introduction of
Windows 8 and its new style of applications only
compounds the problem. You may know what's happening in
C#, but what about the latest innovations in the cloud?
How is that going to affect your work? What
possibilities do the new async capabilities bring? What
you need is a roadmap. A guide to help you see the
innovations that matter and to give you a head start on
the opportunities available in the new framework.
Introducing .NET 4.5 is designed to provide you with
just that roadmap. It serves as a no-nonsense primer
that will help experienced .NET developers understand
the impact of the new framework and the technologies
that co-exist with it. This book will keep you updated
on the changes and help you to seize new opportunities
confidently and quickly.
Creating SQL Server 2005 Applications with Visual Studio
Mike Morrison 2006 This text provides an overview of
database design and implementation topics using
Microsoft SQL Server 2005, with an emphasis on database
application development using Visual Studio .NET.
Sams Teach Yourself Visual Basic 2005 in 24 Hours James
D. Foxall 2006 Provides step-by-step instructions on
using Visual Basic 2005.
Beginning Object-Oriented ASP.NET 2.0 with VB .NET Brian
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Myers 2006-11-07 * Includes not only Object-Oriented
Programming concepts but their application. * Dedicated
to using VB.NET to create ASP.NET applications instead
of windows applications. * Includes an introduction to
Visual Studio 2005, coding samples from Visual Studio
200 and a chapter on creating web forms, a chapter on
creating web controls, and a chapter on creating web
services.
Pro ASP.NET 2.0 in VB 2005, Special Edition Laurence
Moroney 2007-02-01 To celebrate recent innovations, and
to demonstrate Apress’ commitment to the ASP.NET market,
we are publishing a special edition of Pro ASP.NET 2.0
in VB 2005, with new chapters explaining how to use
these important new technologies. On top of the book’s
already extensive coverage, readers will learn how to
create Ajax and Atlas applications in ASP.NET 2.0. They
will be treated to a deeper coverage of ASP.NET 2.0
Performance Tuning and will be given a slew of bonus
material to truly make this special edition special.
This includes a free eBook of the title’s content and a
bonus 150 page eBook of carefully selected ASP.NET 2.0
articles.
Windows Developer Power Tools James Avery 2007-06-26 A
wealth of open and free software is available today for
Windows developers who want to extend the development
environment, reduce development effort, and increase
productivity. This encyclopedic guide explores more than
100 free and open source tools available to programmers
who build applications for Windows desktops and servers.
The Complete Reference to Professional Soa with Visual
Studio 2005 (C# & VB 2005) .Net 3.0 Tom Gao 2007-09 The
Complete Reference to Professional SOA with Visual
Studio 2005 (C# & VB 2005) focuses on architecting and
constructing enterprise-level systems. Taking advantage
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

of the newly released Visual Studio 2005 development
environment, the book assesses the current serviceoriented platform and examines new ways to develop for
scalability, availability, and security (which have
become available with .NET 2.0). You'll get to look
closely at application infrastructure in terms of
flexibility, interoperability, and integration, as well
as the decisions that have to be made to achieve optimum
balance within your architecture.
Visual Studio .Net Tips and Tricks Minh T. Nguyen
2004-09-01 Includes more than 120 tips for editing and
writing your code, navigating within the IDE, and
compiling, debugging, and deploying your application.
Also includes section dedicated to VS.NET 2005, keyboard
shortcuts for the majority of tips, and more than 90
figures and screenshots.
C# 4.0 Unleashed Bart De Smet 2011-01-04 C# 4.0
Unleashed is a practical reference focusing on the C#
language and the .NET platform as a whole. While
covering the language in lots of detail, it also
provides enough coverage of various popular .NET
technologies and techniques (such as debugging) for the
reader to be successful on the .NET platform. The indepth coverage of the language features is crucial to
the success of a developer. Knowing exactly where and
why to use certain language features can boost
efficiency significantly. This book differs from other
works by going into enough depth on how things work,
while not being a clone of the formal language
specification. Concise anecdotes with concrete samples
illustrate how certain language features behave, and
also point out possible caveats in using them. On the
side of platform coverage, the author provides a gentle
introduction to the wide landscape of the .NET platform,
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following a logical structure that reflects the highlevel architecture of an application: presentation,
logic, data, connectivity, etc. In the .NET part of the
book there's coverage of relevant new technologies such
as cloud computing, modeling, and parallel programming things that will gain much more attention moving
forward. Provides valuable insight into the C# language
and the .NET Framework - not just "what" but also the
"how" and "why" of the language and framework features
Covers using C# with new major technologies, such as
cloud computing, SharePoint, and ASP.NET MVC Author is
Microsoft insider Will be day and date with the release
of C# 4.0
Introduction to ASP.NET Kathleen Kalata 2005
Visual Basic 2005 Express Wally Wang 2006 Provides
information on using Visual Basic 2005 Express, covering
such topics as writing and editing basic code, using the
appearance properties, writing event procedures, string
manipulation, and connecting to files and databases.
Microsoft Visual Studio 2005 Unleashed Lars Powers
2006-08-18 Microsoft Visual Studio 2005 Unleashed is a
deep dive into the Visual Studio 2005 tool.
Specifically, it will provide you with solid guidance
and education that will allow you to squeeze the
ultimate productivity and use out of the Visual Studio
2005 development environment. This book folds in realworld development experience with detailed information
about the IDE to make you more productive and ease
transition from other development environments
(including prior versions of Visual Studio). This book
will also help you increase team collaboration and
project visibility with Visual Studio Team Systems and
it will give you straight, to-the-point answers to
common developer questions about the IDE. Chapters
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

include: Code Viewers, Explorers, and Browsers
Refactoring Code 8 Writing ASP .NET Applications
Defining Standards and Practices Introduction to Visual
Studio Team System Work Item Tracking Unit and Load
Testing
Microsoft Visual Studio 2010 Unleashed Mike Snell
2010-08-04 This end-to-end deep dive into Microsoft
Visual Studio 2010 Professional will help working
developers squeeze maximum productivity out of Visual
Studio 2010’s extraordinarily rich toolbox, whether they
are writing code for the Web, Windows, Silverlight, or
Microsoft’s Azure cloud computing environment. The
authors combine authoritative and detailed information
about Microsoft’s latest IDE, with extensive insights
and best practices drawn from decades of development
experience. Developers will learn how to use Visual
Studio 2010 Professional to take full advantage of the
entire .NET platform, including Windows Presentation
Foundation (WPF) for rich client development, Windows
Communication Foundation (WCF) for building dynamic
service-oriented solutions, and Windows Workflow
Foundation (WF) for structured programming around
business processes. The authors also present extensive
new coverage of Microsoft’s powerful new tools for unit
testing, application instrumentation, and code analysis.
By focusing entirely on Visual Studio 2010 Professional,
the authors have gone deeper into Microsoft’s core
product than ever before. Throughout, their focus is
relentlessly practical: how to apply Microsoft’s tools
to build better software, faster. Detailed information
on how to... Work with solutions, projects, browsers,
explorers, editors, and designers Write better macros,
add-ins, and wizards Save more time with Visual Studio
2010’s updated productivity tools Instrument, analyze,
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and test your software Refactor code for greater
robustness, maintainability, and performance Share code
with team members and the larger community Write
powerful ASP.NET, ASP.NET MVC, and Silverlight web
applications Implement robust service oriented
architecture (SOA)–based applications Efficiently
consume services with WCF Write advanced Windows
applications with Windows Forms and WPF Construct datacentric applications with LINQ and Entity Framework
Create and host workflow-based applications with WF
Write applications for the Azure cloud Extend Visual
Studio with the new Managed Extensibility Framework
(MEF) and the Automation Object Model Build better
object-oriented VB or C# software, and use new dynamic
language features
Murach's C# 2005 Joel Murach 2006 This is a self-paced
professional book that shows how to use Visual Studio
2005, C# 2005, and the .NET 2.0 classes to develop
Windows Forms applications. It's an object-oriented book
that shows how to use business classes, inheritance, and
interfaces the way they're used in the real world. It's
a database programming book that shows how to develop
professional database applications with ADO.NET and the
new data source feature. And it's a book that shows you
how to get the most from new features like generics,
iterators, refactoring, code snippets, and one-click
deployment. When you're done, you'll be able to develop
three-tiered, object-oriented, database applications the
way the best professionals develop them. That's why we
say: No other book teaches you so much, so fast, or so
thoroughly.
Introducing Microsoft Visual Basic 2005 for Developers
Sean Campbell 2005 About the Technology: Microsoft
Visual Studio .NET 2003, a minor release, launched in
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

April 2003. This book will be based on the first public
beta, which will be probably in early 2004.
Beginning ASP.NET 3.5 Imar Spaanjaars 2009-02-10 This
book is for anyone who wants to learn how to build rich
and interactive Microsoft ASP.NET web sites. With the
knowledge you gain from this book, you create a great
foundation to build any type of web site, ranging from
simple hobby-related web sites to sites you may be
creating for commercial purposes. Using this book’s
step-by-step format you’ll learn to: Obtain, install,
and customize Visual Web Developer (VWD) 2008 create a
new web site and how to add new pages to it. use the
numerous tools in VWD to create HTML and ASP.NET pages
use the VWD tools and CSS, the language that is used to
format web pages What ASP.NET server controls are, what
they are used for, and how to use them program web pages
Visual Basic or C# create consistent-looking pages
through the use of master pages, skins, and themes build
the navigation structure of your site create and use
User Controls and enhance them to repeat content like
menus and banners accept, validate, and process user
input and send e-mail from your ASP.NET web application
create good looking, flicker free web page interaction
with ASP.NET Ajax the basics of SQL, the language used
access and alter data in a database use the database
tools found in Visual Web Developer use the ASP.NET data
controls to create an interface for your users to
interact with your application’s data use LINQ to SQL to
access SQL Server databases without writing a lot of
manual code change the visual appearance of your data
through the use of control styles interact with the
data-bound controls and speed up your application use
the security ASP.NET features to create user accounts,
distinguish between anonymous and logged on users, and
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manage the users in your system create personalized web
pages with content targeted at individual users find and
fix problems with VWD debugging tools deploy and run
your final web site
Murach's ASP.NET 2.0 Web Programming with C# 2005 Joel
Murach 2006 Learn to master all the skills using
ASP.NET's powerful features and to handle databases like
a pro. The first chapters get off to a fast start with
instruction on building multi-page applications. This
book is designed for C# developers who want to learn how
to develop professional web applications with
Microsoft's ASP.NET 2.0.
Microsoft SQL Server 2005 Analysis Services Step by Step
Reed Jacobson 2006 Teach yourself the fundamentals of
SQL Server Analysis Services—one step at a time. With
this practical, learn-by-doing tutorial, you get the
guidance you need to build flexible and powerful
solutions that meet the analytical needs of your
organization. Discover how to: Start building cubes
using the Microsoft Visual Studio 2005 Business
Intelligence designers Create dimensions and measure
groups to build, browse, and modify OLAP cubes Design
objects to handle unique financial analysis requirements
Improve query performance with aggregations and user
hierarchies Customize cubes with multi-dimensional
expressions (MDX) and other advanced design techniques
Use actions to integrate Web pages, reporting
applications, and drillthrough capabilities with cubes
Manage role-based security and restrict data access
Deploy and maintain a database in a production
environment CD features All practice exercises and
answer files Fully searchable eBook A Note Regarding the
CD or DVD The print version of this book ships with a CD
or DVD. For those customers purchasing one of the
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

digital formats in which this book is available, we are
pleased to offer the CD/DVD content as a free download
via O'Reilly Media's Digital Distribution services. To
download this content, please visit O'Reilly's web site,
search for the title of this book to find its catalog
page, and click on the link below the cover image
(Examples, Companion Content, or Practice Files). Note
that while we provide as much of the media content as we
are able via free download, we are sometimes limited by
licensing restrictions. Please direct any questions or
concerns to booktech@oreilly.com.
Visual C# 2005 Harvey M. Deitel 2006 Learn how to build
winning C# applications, start to finish, using the
Deitels' proven methodology and signature Live-Code(tm)
Approach! This new edition includes extensive use of
Visual Studio 2005's new visual programming tools that
tremendously reduce the amount of code programmers need
to write in ADO.NET and ASP.NET applications. With these
new tools, programmers can develop powerful ADO.NET and
ASP.NET applications quickly and easily. You'll start
with an introduction to C# and Visual C# 2005 Express.
After examining methods and arrays, the Deitels present
an in-depth introduction to object-oriented programming.
They introduce powerful exception handling techniques
for building mission critical software; followed by indepth coverage of C#-based GUI development. Coverage
also includes: multithreading; strings, characters;
regular expressions; graphics; files and streams; and
more. Next, you'll extend your C# applications to
leverage XML and .NET, as you master ADO.NET database
access and ASP.NET Web services delivery. An integrated,
optional ATM case study teaches object-oriented design
with UML(tm) 2.0 while a new GradeBook case study aids
in the discussion of early classes and objects. From
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networking to security, the Deitels present hundreds of
expert tips on good programming practices, avoiding
errors, maximizing performance, testing, and debugging.
For beginning programmers, and for developers
experienced with traditional languages who want to
master C# quickly.
Visual Basic 2005 - de basis André Obelink 2006
Pro ASP.NET 2.0 in VB 2005 Laurence Moroney 2006-11-22
*Completely up to date with the ASP.NET 2.0 technology
and demonstrates the new best-practices and coding
styles that it requires *Focuses on the needs of the
developer and explains the technology in a way that is
easy to apply to their development projects *Provides a
comprehensive coverage of the whole of ASP.NET 2.0 (with
VB .NET 2.0) to give the reader the best possible
understanding of the whole subject area
Getting Started with Visual Studio 2019 Dirk Strauss
2019-11-27 Know how to use the features of Visual Studio
2019 and utilize the IDE correctly to become your onestop solution for creating quality code. Learn what's
new in VS 2019 and explore the existing features of
Visual Studio so you can use them more efficiently.
Getting Started with Visual Studio 2019 begins with an
overview of Visual Studio and explores new features such
as Visual Studio Live Share, Visual Studio Search,
Solution Filters, and Intellicode. Author Dirk Strauss
teaches you how to create project templates, write code
snippets, and manage NuGet packages. You will learn how
to: debug your code using breakpoints and step into
specific methods, use data tips, and utilize the
DebuggerDisplay attribute. You will then move on to
learn unit testing and explore the tools provided by
Visual Studio to create and run unit tests. The book
also covers source control integration in Visual Studio
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

and how to use GitHub to implement a source control
strategy in your code. What You Will LearnCreate and use
code snippets in Visual Studio 2019Utilize diagnostic
tools and the Immediate window for code
debuggingGenerate unit tests with IntelliTestUse NuGet
in applicationsCreate and handle pull requests Who This
Book Is For Beginners and software developers working on
the .NET stack
An Introduction to Programming Using Visual Basic 2005
David I. Schneider 2006 Based on the 2005 version of
Microsoft's VB.NET, this textbook is designed for
students with no prior computer programming experience.
A broad range of examples, case studies, exercises, and
programming projects give students significant hands-on
experience.
C# 5.0 Unleashed Bart De Smet 2013-04-17 Buy the print
C# 5.0 Unleashed and get the eBook version for free! See
inside the book for access code and details. C# 5.0
Unleashed is for anyone who wants to learn the C#
programming language in depth, understanding how
language features truly work. While giving you those
insights, you learn where and how to use the features to
design various kinds of software. This book not only
teaches the language’s capabilities, it also looks
behind the scenes to build a solid foundation to aid you
in understanding the .NET platform as a whole. ¿ Bart De
Smet offers exceptional insight into the features of
both the language and Microsoft’s broader framework. He
doesn’t just cover the “what” and “how” of effective C#
programming: He explains the “why,” so you can
consistently choose the right language and platform
features, maximizing your efficiency and effectiveness.
¿ The early chapters introduce the .NET platform, the
tooling ecosystem, and the C# programming language,

9/12

Downloaded from festivaloffestivals.org on August 7, 2022 by
guest

followed by in-depth coverage of the C# programming
language itself, with immediate application of language
features. The last chapters give an overview of the .NET
Framework libraries about which every good developer on
the platform should know. Understand the .NET platform:
its language support, libraries, tools, and more Learn
where C# fits, how it has evolved, and where it’s headed
Master essential language features including
expressions, operators, types, objects, and methods
Efficiently manage exceptions and resources Write more
effective C# object-oriented code Make the most of
generics, collections, delegates, reflection, and other
advanced language features Use LINQ to express queries
for any form of data Master dynamic programming
techniques built on .NET’s Dynamic Language Runtime
(DLR) Work with namespaces, assemblies, and application
domains Write more efficient code using threading,
synchronization, and advanced parallel programming
techniques Leverage the Base Class Library (BCL) to
quickly perform many common tasks Instrument, diagnose,
test, and troubleshoot your C# code Understand how to
use the new C# 5.0 asynchronous programming features
Leverage interoperability with Windows Runtime to build
Windows 8 applications
Visual Studio Hacks James Avery 2005-03-23 "Tips and
tools for turbocharging the IDE"--Cover.
Visual Studio 2010 All-in-One For Dummies Andrew Moore
2010-06-03 A comprehensive, easy-to-understand guide to
Visual Studio 2010 Visual Studio is Microsoft's
comprehensive development environment that encompasses
the .NET Framework, various programming languages, and
ASP.NET. Programmers love it for developing applications
for mobile devices and the Web. Because Visual Studio
can be complex, the All-in-One For Dummies format makes
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

it easy for beginners to grasp its different parts and
get up to speed. Visual Studio is a development
environment used with various programming languages to
create a variety of applications, including those for
the Web and mobile devices The updated Visual Studio
2010 features new emphasis on development for Windows 7,
cloud computing, and enhanced Web and Silverlight Visual
Studio 2010 All-in-One For Dummies shows how to build
applications using the enhanced productivity features of
Visual Studio 2010 Minibooks cover a Visual Studio
overview, getting started, building Windows 7 and cloud
applications, data access, coding, and other IDE details
Ideal for new programmers or Java programmers who want
to become proficient with Visual Studio Visual Studio
2010 All-in-One For Dummies provides both a great
instruction book for new programmers and a valuable
reference for the more experienced.
Beginning Visual Basic 2005 Databases Thearon Willis
2006 A companion volume to Beginning Visual Basic 2005
offers a comprehensive overview of the fundamentals of
database concepts and data manipulation, explains how to
design and implement a variety of database applications,
and describes how to access data from Windows
applications, ASP.NET applications, and XML Web
Services. Original. (Intermediate)
Pro ASP.NET 2.0 in C# 2005 Mario Szpuszta 2006-11-22
This book is the third edition of Matthew MacDonald and
Mario Szpuszta’s well regarded title. It has been
comprehensively updated to provide detailed coverage of
all.NET 3.5’s new features within the same framework and
writing style that made the previous editions so
successful. It is one of the first books to provide
complete coverage of all the new ASP.NET 3.5 features
together with a detailed explanation of their usage.
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Written by the same proven two-author team as the
previous editions of this book, it has the same quality
of content and explanation and shows how to use the
latest cutting-edge features of ASP.NET 3.5.
Professional VB 2005 with .NET 3.0 Bill Evjen 2007-08-27
This comprehensive book offers you everything you’ll
need to make the transition to the newest version of the
world’s most popular programming language. You’ll get
detailed information on how to use VB 2005 in the everexpanding .NET world using both essential explanations
of the topics and key code demonstrations and you’ll
learn how to build everything from traditional console
applications to ASP.NET applications and XML Web
Services so you can take your abilities to new levels.
Professional Visual Studio 2017 Bruce Johnson 2017-10-18
Skip the basics and delve right into Visual Studio 2017
advanced features and tools Professional Visual Studio
2017 is the industry-favorite guide to getting the most
out of Microsoft's primary programming technology. From
touring the new UI to exploiting advanced functionality,
this book is designed to help professional developers
become more productive. A unique IDE-centric approach
provides a clear path through the typical workflow while
exploring the nooks and crannies that can make your job
easier. Visual Studio 2017 includes a host of features
aimed at improving developer productivity and UI, and
this book covers them all with clear explanation, new
figures, and expert insight. Whether you're new to VS or
just upgrading, this all-inclusive guide is an essential
resource to keep within arm's reach. Visual Studio 2017
fixes the crucial issues that kept professionals from
adopting VS 2015, and includes new features and tools
that streamline the developer's job. This book provides
the straightforward answers you need so you can get up
visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

to speed quickly and get back to work. Master the core
functionality of Visual Studio 2017 Dig into the tools
that make writing code easier Tailor the environment to
your workflow, not the other way around Work your way
through configuration, debugging, building, deployment,
customizing, and more Microsoft is changing their
release cadence—it's only been about two years since the
last release—so developers need to quickly get a handle
on new tools and features if they hope to remain
productive. The 2017 release is designed specifically to
help you get more done, in less time, with greater
accuracy and attention to detail. If you're ready to get
acquainted, Professional Visual Studio 2017 is your
ideal guide.
Pro Visual C++ 2005 for C# Developers Dean C. Wills
2007-03-01 Author has unique knowledge of Visual C++
2005 development at Microsoft, including many
undocumented features, hints and tips which he records
for the first time in this book Presents a fast-track
entry for developers familiar with C#, into the VC++
world Complete coverage of Visual C++ 2005 to ensure
that readers will have broad understanding necessary to
leverage the unique, powerful features
Coding Faster Sara Ford 2011-08-24 Expert advice to help
you work smarter and increase your productivity with
Visual Studio. Take a detailed look into Visual
Studio—and learn practical techniques to help you work
more efficiently. This fully revised and expanded
version of Visual Studio Tips: 251 Ways to Improve Your
Productivity includes a comprehensive collection of tips
and shortcuts for working with the code editor, visual
designers, searches, debugger, and other features in
Visual Studio 2005, 2008, and 2010. You'll gain valuable
insights for using this IDE—no matter what your
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experience level. Discover how to: Change development
settings and keyboard mappings to optimize your
efficiency Save time initiating a new project by
creating custom templates Uncover secrets for working
with the toolbox, commands, and window layouts Work with
files in more practical ways, such as using the File Tab

visual-studio-2005-solution-explorer-collapse-all

Channel Use the Editor more effectively with tips on
selecting and manipulating code Apply techniques to help
reduce the time you spend debugging code Create Visual
Studio extensions to increase your development
productivity
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